CENTRAL BEACH ALLIANCE OF FORT LAUDERDALE, INC.

1901 N. Ocean Bvd. - #10-C

Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33305

 October 6, 2008

Governor Charlie Crist

400 South Monroe Street

Tallahassee, Fl 32399

Dear Governor Crist:

Attached you will find a resolution opposing the Calypso Deepwater Port Project proposed by the Suez Company off the coast of Fort Lauderdale’s beach.

Please understand that our neighborhood civic association represents the thousands of residents on the barrier island from Oakland Park Boulevard to Harbor Drive, and we have been following this project closely for many months now.  We recently attended a Broward Legislative Delegation meeting on this topic where the overwhelming majority of the 250 in attendance opposed this idea, and at our September 22 membership meeting of the Central Beach Alliance, the resolution being forwarded to you was passed 140-1.

Without taking up too much of your time, simply put, we feel that this is the wrong project at the wrong place and at the wrong time.  We add our voice to the chorus of Broward County municipalities which have passed resolutions against Calypso.  Please do all you can do to protect our beaches and our quality of life; the Central Beach Alliance of Fort Lauderdale urges you to reject the Calypso Deepwater Port Project.
Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Steven Glassman

President

